
The Minnesota Department of Transportation (MnDOT) on June 1 began Phase 2 of the 
four-year-long I-35W construction project. Major disruptions will occur through 
September 2018. If you are traveling through the area, expect significant delays and 
plan to use alternate routes.
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June 15–20 updates

Weekend closures June 15-17:
• I-35W both directions closed at 10 p.m. Friday, June 15 until 5 a.m. Monday, June 

18 from Crosstown Hwy 62 to I-94. Southbound I-35W will be open at 46th Street.
• The Blue Line from Franklin Ave. to Target Field Station will be closed for repair.

Starting Monday, June 18:
• I-35W from 43rd St. to I-94 will be reduced to three lanes going north and two lanes 

going south until 2021. The northbound MnPASS lane will be open to about 26th St. 
• I-94 westbound from Chicago Ave. to Nicollet Ave. will be reduced from three lanes 

to two lanes through fall 2018. 

For a detailed list of closures, visit MnDOT website (mndot.gov/35W94). 

Additional resources:
• MnDOT website (mndot.gov/35W94)
• 35W Project AKN page
• Sign up for the WAZE app through the App Store.

Email questions to 35WProjectTeam@allina.com

Please post and share with patients, families, employees and physicians.
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